Dear lir. Nathanson,

Here is a draft of the Minutes of the

Finance Committee geeting held at Ottawa on Seplember
1940. I hope you will find them satisfactory.

Yours siucerely,

Secretary-Board of Governors.

N. L. Nathanson, Esq.,
Vice-Chalrman, Board of Governors,
Canadian Breadcasting Corporation,
1200 Royal Bank Building,

Toronto, Ontario.
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